
Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority Meeting 

August 8, 2024 

 

The Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority held their regular meeting on August 
8, 2024 at the Buffalo Township Municipal Building, 2115 Strickler Road, Mifflinburg, 
PA. Present were Daryl Beiler, Brian Zettlemoyer, Linda Troup, Lena Baumer, Melissa 
Lobos and Josh Satteson. There were 4 citizens present. 

There were no citizen’s concerns. 

Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to accept the Secretary’s minutes as presented. It 
was seconded by Linda Troup. All approved. 

Linda Troup made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. It was 
seconded Daryl Beiler. All approved.   

Under Engineer’s report: Josh Satteson said Black Run project is coming along. They 
received quotes from Riordan. He will review. The representative from Seda-Cog did 
not attend meeting. 
 
There was no Operator’s report. 

Under delinquent bills: Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to send delinquent letters to 
Kristine Grove and Sandra Smith. It was seconded by Linda Troup. All approved. Brian 
Zettlemoyer made a motion to file lien on Richard and Priscilla Lawrow. It was seconded 
by Daryl Beiler. All approved. Lena Baumer made a motion to allow Linda Troup to 
contact Melissa Lobos when Christopher and Amanda lien is paid off. It was seconded 
by Brian Zettlemoyer. All approved.  

Under old business: Linda Troup made a motion to remove from table the storage shed. 
It was seconded by Brian Zettlemoyer. All approved. Linda Troup made a motion to 
retable the storage shed for discussion. It was seconded by Brian Zettlemoyer. All 
approved. Glenn Troup will check out shed for repair.  

Under new business: Linda Troup made a motion to close out money market account at 
Mifflinburg Bank and move into operating account. It was seconded by Brian 
Zettlemoyer. All approved. 

Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to pay August’s bills. It was seconded by Linda Troup. 
All approved. 

Meeting was then adjourned. 


